[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello.  I’m calling from Pasco County Schools to remind parents about the flu mist vaccination clinics that begin at schools on Monday, October 5th.  If you wish for your child to receive the vaccine but haven’t returned the permission form, you still have time.  The vaccination schedule and permission forms can be accessed by clicking on the Healthy Schools banner on the district website, www.pascoschools.org.

You also can find more information about the program and the vaccine, by visiting www.healthyschoolsllc.com or calling 1-800-566-0596.  

The district, the Florida Department of Health in Pasco County and Healthy Schools will provide the no-cost, pain-free Flu Mist vaccinations…Regardless of your health insurance coverage. 


We hope you will take advantage of this opportunity to teach flu a lesson.  Thank you.

